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           UUP 2011 Political Action Calendar


                                         TENTATIVE*


                                    UUP events in italics


                                      As of 11/30/2010





JANUARY�
�
Wed. 5th�
NY State Of the State Address�
Empire State Plaza Convention Center�
�
Tues. 25th�
UUP Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�
FEBRUARY �
�
Tues. 1st�
Exec. Budget Proposal Due�
�
�
Tues. 1st�
UUP Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�
Fri. – Sat. 4th -5th�
UUP Winter DA 2011�
Desmond Hotel, Albany�
�
Tues. 8th�
NYSUT Extraordinary Lobby Day**�
LOB, Albany�
�
Tues. 15th�
UUP Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�
Fri. 18th - Sun. 20th�
Black and Puerto Rican Legislative Caucus 


Annual Legislative Conference�
Empire State Plaza�
�
Mon. 21 - Fri. 25th�
No Session�
�
�
MARCH�
�
Tues. 1st�
UUP Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�
Mon. 7th- Tues. 8th�
NYSUT HE Lobby Day�
Desmond Hotel  Albany�
�
Tues. 15th�
UUP Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�
Tues. 21st-22nd�
NYSUT Committee of 100�
Desmond Hotel, Albany�
�
Tues. 29th�
UUP Advocacy Day�
Sign of the Tree, Albany�
�
Thurs. 31-Apr. 3�
Somos El Futuro�
TBD�
�
APRIL�
�
Tues. 5th�
UUP Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�
Thurs.-Sat. 7th-9th�
NYSUT RA�
Hilton Hotel, NY�
�
Tues. 26th�
UUP Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�



MAY�
�
Fri. – Sat., 6th-7th�
UUP Spring DA 2011�
Desmond Hotel, Albany�
�
Mon. - Tues. 9th-10th�
NYSUT Committee of 100�
Desmond Hotel, Albany�
�
Tues. 24th�
Post-Budget Advocacy Day�
LOB, Albany�
�






 *Please note that all dates are subject to change. 


 **NYSUT Extraordinary Lobby Day - Tentative event at this time



































PRESIDENT’S CORNER





I’d like to extend my best wishes for a happy and productive New Year. 





By now, many of you have read Gov. Andrew Cuomo’s first State of the State address.  All indications suggest that 2011 may prove to be even more difficult than 2010 given the scale of the projected state budget shortfall.  Gov.  Cuomo, in his State of the State address, talked about a $10 billion deficit. Additionally, he pledged to reduce and cap state spending with no new taxes.  


 


The upcoming fiscal year may prove to be more challenging for several reasons:


The agreement between UUP and the State of New York expires on July 1, 2011.  We will be exchanging negotiations packages with the state’s  negotiations team in the next month or so. 


The projected state deficit is larger than last year's deficit.  Currently, it is anticipated that the deficit will continue to increase in the coming years. 


There is uncertainty with regard to the implementation of the Health Care Reform Act. 


High on the Governor's agenda is his plan to restructure Medicaid spending in New York State. 


There is a continued attack from the business community and others on public sector workers and their unions.


In light of the issues that we will be facing, UUP's Legislative Outreach Program opened with its first legislative visit in Albany on January 25th.  This initial outreach day comes prior to the introduction of the Governor’s proposed Executive Budget on February 1st, in an attempt to be proactive, and not reactive. Budget cuts to SUNY have been devastating over the past few years, and this year looks to be no different. Student enrollment is up and the demand for quality health care education and health care is at an all-time high.  UUP will be advocating for appropriate funding for the University and its hospitals, and demanding that there be no more cuts to the SUNY system.





UUP will hold a rally at the Capitol on Friday, February 4th to gather public support against any additional budget reductions to SUNY.





We are also inviting all UUP members to join us in our outreach activities in Albany.  These will be taking place on each Tuesday through May 24th.  We would also encourage you to bring UUP’s message to your local legislators in their home offices.  Talking points will be provided to all who participate.  All travel and meal costs for Albany legislative visits will be paid by UUP.  Please contact the chapter office at extension 1519 if you would like participate.  


 


		                    -- Rowena Blackman-Stroud	
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